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ST. JOHN'S, NL

Ms. G. Cheryl Blundon

	

Delivered via fax: 709-726-9604
Director of Corporate Services and Board Secretary
Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities
Prince Charles Building, 120 Torbay Road
P.O. Box 21040
St. John's, N1:., AIA 5132

Dear Ms. Blundon,

Re: Facility Association Rate Revision Application
Private Passenger and Selected Miscellaneous Vchicles

Having reviewed the complexity of the application and the possible cost implications;
Facility Association hereby applies to withdraw its above noted application filed with the
Board on March 20th 2007,

We look forward to hearing from you,

Yours truly,

David J. Simpson, M.B.A., FCIP
President & CEO

c.c.: Robert Wesseling, PA Board Chair
Brian Pelly, Eckler Partners Ltd.

151 Yonge Street . l5Th Floor . Toronto . Ontario . M5C 2W7
Tel: (416) 669-1750 . Fax: (416) 868-0894 . E-mail: mail@fatilityassociation_com
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